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Letter of Invitation/Reservation

Since November 2018, your Reunion Committee of eight has been working to learn what classmates wanted in a reunion event and then began planning for the occasion. We spent two months searching for classmates for whom we needed contact information.

We determined that most of us want an informal event, with finger foods instead of a formal dinner, and with recorded music. In essence, most wanted us to provide a nice, comfortable environment within which everyone could enjoy the company of their classmates. So, our event will be held at the Burns Park Heritage Room. Google this name to obtain directions. 

We will be grilling burgers and hot dogs and we’ll have sides and snacks. We will offer beer, wine and soft drinks and if you want something stronger, please bring it.

Now we need to determine how many classmates to expect to attend the event so that we can have adequate food and drink. The event will be held the evening of Saturday, October 12, 2019 at the Burns Park Heritage Room. This will be Homecoming weekend, so the CHS Booster Club sponsored tailgate party and homecoming football game will be Friday evening, October 11, and the MSM Girl’s Nite Out will be Thursday, October 10th.

Since we will need to pay for the site, food and drink in advance, we are asking those attending to make a payment in advance, by the end of July. If you plan to attend, please forward $20 per person attending to:



Steve Reed
MSM/CHS Reunion 
11933 Southridge Drive
Little Rock, AR
72212

We think that this will be your only payment, but a second, smaller one may be needed depending on how many attend. Please plan to join us and renew old friendships. If enough classmates attend, we may make this an annual event. Spouses are welcome!
Please reply by the end of July as entrance will be higher at the door.

YOUR Reunion Committee


